
 

 

Picture make up day is tomorrow, Friday, October 28th.  Every student who missed pictures on the 20th or 

signed up for a retake will receive a pass in homeroom on Friday morning.  If you have any questions, please 

see Mrs. Spellman in the 11-12 or go to the 9-10 main office and the professional assistants will help you.  You 

must have a pass to take a picture. 

 

There is a new club starting this week, it is the Video Game Club.  First meeting will be held today, 
Thursday, October 27th in Room 4-8 from 2:20 to 3:00.  If you have any questions, ask Mr. Dreher in the 9-10 
building. 

 

Anyone interested in going to France over Easter of 2018, there will be an information meeting on Tuesday, 

November 1st in room 117 at 2:20.  Please come and find out where we will go in France and all the beautiful 

sites we will see! 

 

The Southern Regional Theater Company’s fall play, Staged for Murder, will be running Wednesday November 

2nd and Thursday November 3rd.  Come out and see this murder mystery improv show and help solve who did 

it.  Pre-sale tickets are now on sale until Oct. 26th.  Order forms are available in main offices or on the Southern 

Website.   

 

Interact has a new event scheduled for Nov 5th. We will assemble food packages for Stop Hunger Now at St. 

Mary’s in Manahawkin from 11:30 -1:30. Sign-up sheets outside of room 220 and online at signupgenius 

 

The next Interact Club meeting will be in the auditorium on Nov 17th. We will discuss information about our 

winter events. 
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